
 

	

Minutes Zoom meeting the 17th of November 2022   
 

• Network meeting in Berlin the (23rd in the evening) - 24th of February 2023  
The Nightingale Berlin has now confirmed they will be able to host the Nightingale Network 
from the 23rd of February – 24th.  
In the end of November Peter will send a draft version of the agenda. The board will give 
him feed-back and we will then discuss the agenda on our next coming board meeting trying 
to finalize the program and put some information about it in the next newsletter with a link to 
Berlin Nightingale.  
Peter will also count the prize with almost everything included: lunch, dinner, and an event.   
Peter has arranged so that we as partners do not pay for renting the rooms during the 
Network meeting days. He will also recommend some hotel for our stay. However some of 
the partners must book hotel by a agency connected to the University.  
The Network meeting will start the 24th at 10 o´clock. There will also be an invitation for 
those who can come and meet at a restaurant in the evening the 22nd.  
The Network meeting will end Friday the 24th after having lunch together.  
 

• Next board meeting  
The 7th of December at 2 o´clock  

 

/Carina  

 

 


